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Fran is 
Retiring! 
After 23 years in Member 
Service at Aeroquip Credit 
Union, Fran’s last day 
with us was December 
18, 2015. She will be 
greatly missed by staff 
and members alike. We 
wish you the best of luck, 
Fran, and we look forward 
to hearing how wonderful 
retirement is for you! Don’t let credit card bills and other high-rate debts run your 

budget to the ground. Instead, bring those debts to Aeroquip 
Credit Union. Our low-rate signature loan can help you regain 
control of your finances by giving you the opportunity to 
consolidate your debts into one low monthly payment.

John Park III 
Scholarships
Aeroquip Credit Union will award 
three scholarships, (1) $1,000 and 
(2) $500, this year. The purpose of 
the John Park III Scholarship is to 
recognize credit union members who 
have shown scholastic excellence and 
who are interested in advancing their 
education. Completed applications 
may be mailed to Aeroquip Credit 
Union 901 Plymouth St., Jackson, 
MI. 49201, postmarked no later than 
April 8, 2016. Incomplete applications 
and those postmarked later than 
April 8, 2016, will not be considered. 
Applications may also be delivered in 
person to either Aeroquip Credit Union 
location on or before April 8, 2016. 
We will notify the recipients by May 6, 
2016. Applications will be available at 
both locations and on our website.

Out of Control?
We’re here to help! 

Why wait to consolidate and save? Contact a loan officer to learn more about 
consolidating your debts today!

APR = Annual Percentage Rate. Offer subject to credit approval.

Finances

Rates as low as

7.80% APR* 
Terms up to 60 months

Chip Cards: Increasing 
Security & Reducing Fraud
As EMV chip card technology quickly becomes the security 
standard in the U.S., many merchants are beginning to accept 
chip cards. At Aeroquip Credit Union, we want our members 
to be ready for those changes too. We will soon be replacing 
standard magnetic strip cards with safer, more secure chip 
cards. The new chip on your Aeroquip card will provide additional 
security when used at a chip-enabled terminal, and the data stored on the chip will 
be more difficult to counterfeit – giving you extra peace of mind with every purchase 
you make. If you are a current Aeroquip cardholder, watch for more information 
about your new chip card coming soon!



M A I N  O F F I C E : 
901 Plymouth Street  
Jackson, MI 49201 

517.789.2890

B R A N C H  O F F I C E : 
501 Laurence Avenue  

Jackson, MI 49202 
517.789.2886 
Drive-up ATM

O F F I C E  H O U R S :  Monday - Friday • 9:00am - 5:00pm 

T O L L  F R E E  L I N E : 1.800.782.2891

A U D I O  R E S P O N S E  T E L L E R :  1.800.860.5704 i.d. #144

E - M A I L :  email@aeroquipcu.com

Holiday Closings
Presidents’ Day

Monday, February 15

	   Daylight Saving 	
	    Time Reminder
Daylight Saving Time begins Sunday, 
March 13 at 2:00 a.m. Remember 
to set your clocks ahead one hour 
before you go to bed Saturday night.

‘Tis the Season to Save!
If you’re tired of the holiday season taking a toll on your 
budget, we’ve got the perfect solution for you. Our Christmas Club 
Account offers an easy and convenient way to start saving for the holiday 
season right now. Simply save whenever and however you like throughout the 
year, and then enter the next holiday season with plenty of cash in your hand. 
Contact a member service representative to open a Christmas Club Account 
today, and be sure to ask about our automatic transfer service to make saving 
even easier.

Thank You
for helping us support the 

following charities in 2015 

Cascades Humane Society

Lupus

Disabled Verterans of America

Toys for Tots

Taxes Done Right
With TurboTax® and Aeroquip Credit Union, 
it’s easy to do your own taxes. TurboTax 
coaches you every step of the way to the 
biggest refund you deserve.

•	All you need to know is yourself. TurboTax translates taxes into simple 
questions about your life and puts everything on the right forms for you.

•	Double check your work as you go. TurboTax runs error checks and a final 
review of your return to help make sure your taxes are done correctly.

•	 Free, free and free. Aeroquip Credit Union members with simple federal tax 
returns can prepare, print and e-file for FREE with TurboTax Federal  
Free Edition. 

Start TurboTax for FREE today! 

Log onto www.aeroquipcu.com and click on the TurboTax link to take advantage of 
this great offer!
© 2015-2016 Intuit Inc. All rights reserved. State filing charges apply. Limited time offer for TurboTax 2015. Terms, 
conditions, features, availability, pricing, fees, service and support options subject to change without notice.  Intuit, 
TurboTax and TurboTax Online, among others, are registered trademarks and/or service marks of Intuit Inc. in the United 
States and other countries. Other parties’ trademarks or service marks are the property of their respective owners.

Join Us for Our 66th Annual Meeting
Mark your calendars for Aeroquip Credit Union’s 66th Annual Meeting on Saturday, 
March 26, 2016. We would like you to join the credit union staff, Board of Directors and 
fellow credit union members for a fun-filled evening. The Annual Meeting is an excellent 
opportunity to hear from those who govern the credit union and to learn what they 
have planned for the year ahead, and to mingle with other credit union members.

This year’s meeting will be held at St Johns Gym at 915 Cooper Street in Jackson. 
The business meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m. and will be followed by dinner and 
entertainment. There are three positions up for re-election on the Board of Directors. 
If you are interested in volunteering your time, please contact Karen Farr at Eaton 
Corporation, 300 S. East Avenue, Jackson, 517-789-2625.

Nominations deadline for the Board is March 11, 2016. 
We look forward to seeing you there!

Happy New Year 
from everyone here at 
Aeroquip Credit Union!


